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Larry Brant will be discussing what family law attorneys need to

know about the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act, including the key

provisions impacting individuals and businesses, at the American

Academy of Matrimonial Lawyers (AAML) Oregon Chapter 9th Bi-

Annual Continuing Legal Education Program: Navigating New

Frontiers in Family Law Cases.

For more information on the AAML, visit its website.

http://or.aaml.org/

